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The PTA would like to thank everyone for your continued support. We have 

been busy with meetings organising and creating events to help raise vital funds 

for the School. The money raised goes straight back into school for extra 

equipment and activities for the children. We have lots to look forward to, to 

finish off the Summer Term in style. 

 

We had a successful Royal Wedding Cake stall on the 17th May raising just over 

£90.00 this will go towards the Christmas pantomime trip to take place in 

December for the whole school. Thank you to everyone that made a donation 

towards the stall. 

                                                                                       

 

Event Calendar  

Dates for the diary  

Our next event will be held on the 8th June at 7pm, this is the Quiz and cheese 

night only £5.00 a ticket and will include a cheese platter at half time. 

Non-uniform day in exchange for a cuddly toy 29th June. 

Then the big event which is the Summer Fete “All the fun of the Fair” this will be 

held on Saturday 7th July 2pm till 5pm. Helpers required please can you spare 

sometime to help man a stall. Thank you. 
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This year the PTA Team are raising funds for the following: 

 Leavers Party / Disco  

 Sports Day Ice-creams  

 End of year Disco  

 Whole school trip to the Pantomime  

 Christmas treats  

 The next big project we are looking at supporting is upgrading the outdoor 

seating/eating area. 

 

 

On the 14th June @9am in the School library we will be holding a PTA Meeting. 

This is a great opportunity to come along and meet the PTA members and to see 

what we are all about. It is also a great way to share ideas for fundraising events.  

 

 

Again, thank you for your continued support!! 

Rachel & Victoria  

Joint Chairs  

On behalf of Ellingham School PTA. 

 

 


